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Structure Information
Name: WINDHAM MEETING HOUSE- FORMERLY 

CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH
Address: 26 Harrington Rd

Structure Id: 42496 WINDHAM, VT 05359

Business Owner
Name: WINDHAM CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH (N 

86645)
Address: 26 HARRINGTON RD

WINDHAM, VT 05359

Building Description
Risk Index:  Smoke Det: Yes Occupants:  Units:  
Const Type: 5A CO Detect:  Stand Pipe:  Floors: 2
Occ Type: A4 Fire Alarm:  Sprinkler: Limited Sq Feet: 960

Project Description
Name: finsp
Type: Building Project Received: 01/27/2020 Workitem Id: 446114

Inspection Detail
Insp Date: 06/20/2024 Insp Type: Follow-up Violations:  
Comply By:  Occ Granted: Conditional Hazard Index: Level 2

Inspector: PATRICK BANKS (S 100237)  

Violations and Notes

I met with Jenna (Preservation Trust of VT), Caitlin (State of VT Tax credits), and Cathy and Tom (owner reps) to review this space 
regarding front doors and kitchen.
 
Per the 1/24/23 inspection report, events are allowed on the second floor with the following conditions:
 
1)	The ground level doors must swing in the means of egress (see below). The current proposal is to change the door swing with new 
doors and maintained the required clear width of 32 inches. Any doors from the second level and ground level to the outside shall have 
listed panic hardware if a latch is provided on the door.
 
2)	Events shall be limited to no more than 20 times a year.
 
Future inspection will be required prior to September event to determine occupant loads.
 
Other items noted:
 
Per NFPA 96, Residential equipment can be used with approval by this office without the commercial hood system. This approval will 
be granted with the following conditions:
1) K-Class fire extinguishers are installed in the space by a certified fire extinguisher company.
2) Only residential equipment remains to be used for cooking.
 
Any future ramp/door upgrades will need a construction permit from this office.
 
For the Division of Fire Safety,
 
Patrick Banks
802-503-2696


